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Mandom Corporation Expresses Its Sympathy for Those Who Suffered Damage from the Earthquake in the 

Kumamoto Area. 

 

We offer our deepest condolences and heartfelt sympathies to people who suffered from the earthquake that 

occurred in the Kumamoto area recently. 

 

Mandom Corporation is preparing to provide our products as emergency relief goods to the areas that suffered 

major damage depending on the situation by cooperating with the contact windows of local governments. 

 

We sincerely hope that stricken area will recover as soon as possible. 

 

End of text 


